
IPHC Minutes 

June 8, 2020 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:35 by Aimee Hall.  Members in attendance were Aimee Hall, Tish 

Shuster, Kathy Mezin, Megan Dulin  Earlynne Chase, Wade Kirksey, Ted Proctor, Chelby Proctor and 

Shawn Charters. 

Kathy presented the Treasurer’s report.  Balance is the same as last month.  Kathy will transfer $883 

from savings into checking.   Invoice from Image by Design was received, and they have reduced their 

cost. Kathy has ordered the ribbons and has donated the $300 fee to the club.  Motion was made and 

seconded (Megan/Earlynne) to accept the treasurer’s report.  Motion passed.  

Old Business:  Sponsors for the Belt Buckles were discussed.  We have three new sponsors, Inland Paint 

Horse Club, Korry Kumar and Zone 1.   After discussion regarding the buckles a motion was made and 

seconded (Kathy/Trina) to have the Year put on the buckle and hold off on ordering the buckles till after 

the show.   Motion passed.    

Stalls were discussed.   According to the Horse Park, IPHC would have preference on stalls and if 

reservations are made for our show they will try to keep the same stalls for the SRPHC show so 

exhibitors will not have to move.   

Connie has not yet submitted her contract.  It was decided to give her a date that it must be returned.  

Jamie Wills will be asked to ring steward.  It will be put in the contracts for help that cell phones are not 

to be used and the job will require professionalism.   The following names were suggested to get in 

touch with regarding help, Marva Frisch, Jennifer Evans, Duane Benedict, Hannah Iwerson.   Shawn will 

send out the APHA blast. 

Next Meeting will be July 6th at 6:30. Meeting adjourned at 7:30 

 

 


